
The Hospitals for Sick Children 
Dl .~ctor of Nurse Educat ion 
Miss S. Barlow, S.R.N., R.S.C.N., R.N.T. 

Dear Marion, 

Charles West School of Nursing 
24 Great Ormond Street 
London WC1 N 3JH 

Telephone 0 1 - 405 9200 ext. 115. 

12th August,1983. 

Thank you for your letter of 20th July,1983. 
I am sure it would be a good idea for us to meet during the 
course to assess how things are going and I look forward 
to such a meeting. Perhaps you would like to visit Ji: a So"" e 
of the wards where your students are working? 

The service side have 
of insurance cover for your students 
Miss Barlow discussed this with you. 
be grateful for written confirmation 
insurance cover. 

raised the question 
and I believe 

However, I would 
of the students' 

Hope to see you in the near future. 

Ms .M. Ferguson, 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Patricia A. Baker, 
SENIOR TUTOR. 

Director of Nursing Studies, 
Bedford College, 
Regent• s Park, 
London, N.w. 1. 4NS . 


